
ELISHA HOUSE  
July 2019 PRAYER CALENDAR 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
 1. 

 
2. 
Pray for PO client 
who was struggling 
with continuing her 
pregnancy for fear 
of telling her 
Christian parents 
and moved to 
Toronto for a new 
job. 

3. 
Thank God for the 
church 
reps/contacts who 
helped with the 
Baby Bottle 
Campaign and the 
volunteers busy 
counting the 
bottles. 

4. 
Pray for local VBS 
programs and 
camps that are 
running. Pray that 
people from the 
community would 
bring their kids and 
that God’s love 
would be evident 

5. 
Pray for M’s slow 
and painful divorce 
and estate division 
that there will be 
honesty, 
smoothness, and 
speed  

6. 
 

Do not be anxious 
about anything, but in 
everything by prayer 
and supplication with 
thanksgiving let your 

requests be made 
known to God. 

Phil. 4:6 

7. 
But they who wait for 
the Lord shall renew 
their strength; they 
shall mount up with 

wings like eagles; they 
shall run and not be 

weary; they shall walk 
and not faint. 
Isaiah 40:31 

8. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Valerie’s Birthday 

9. 
 Pray for the day to 
day operations of 
Elisha House, that 
things would run 
smooth and 
efficient 

10. 
Pray for the 
Pregnancy Team as 
they continue to 
work on giving the 
best follow up 
support to the 
moms in our 
programs. 

11. 
Pray for pregnant 
girl in need of 
support, who was 
referred to us by 
her probation 
officer, but did not 
show up for her 
appointment. 

12. 
Pray for WOW this 
Sunday.  That things 
would come 
together and 
people who are 
unchurched would 
be impacted by the 
event. 

13. 
Peace I leave with 

you; my peace I give 
to you. Not as the 

world gives do I give 
to you. Let not your 
hearts be troubled 
neither let them be 

afraid. 
Col. 3:13 

14. 
 

If you abide in me, 
and my words abide 
in you, as whatever 

you wish and it will be 
done for you. 

John 15:7 

15. 
Pray that teens will 
find meaningful jobs 
this summer so they 
are active and busy.  

16. 
Pray for abortionists 
and staff that they 
will be convicted of 
their actions and 
find healing (pray 
specifically for local 
Doctor Cheema) 

17. 
Praise God for the 
willing and eager 
volunteers who 
have recently 
applied and begun 
giving of their time 
to Elisha House. 

18. 
Pray for N that she 
will find a place to 
live with her son, 
secure a job, and 
continue to heal 
from past traumas. 
 

19. 
Pray that women 
and girls enslaved in 
human trafficking 
would be set free, 
and that their pimps 
would be brought 
to justice 

20. 
 
And he believed the 

Lord, and he counted 
it to him as 

righteousness. 
Gen. 15:6 

 

21. 
As a father shows 
compassion to his 

children, so the Lord 
shows compassion to 
those who fear him. 

Psalms 103:13 

22. 
Pray for young girls 
who are pregnant 
and looking for 
support to find their 
way to our prenatal 
class. 

23. 
Pray that we and 
our clients will not 
measure Jesus’s 
love by our 
circumstances. 

24. 
Pray for PO client 
who had a 
miscarriage and 
seems to have 
mixed feeling about 
getting pregnant 

25. 
Pray for R that she 
will find a place to 
live, comfort in 
grief, and healing 
from past traumas. 

26. 
Pray for rest and 
renewal for staff 
who are on holidays 
over the summer. 
 

27. 
 
From the rising of the 
sun to its setting, the 
name of the Lord is to 

be praised! 
Psalms 113:3 

28. 
 

Bear fruit in keeping 
with repentance 

Matt. 3:8 

29. 
Pray for those 
battling addictions. 
That they would 
stand firm.  

30. 
Praise God for 
allowing us to see 
marvelous things in 
His Word. 

31. 
Praise God for the 
faithful support of 
churches and 
individuals. 
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ELISHA HOUSE 
August 2019 PRAYER CALENDAR 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
  

Thank you for continuing to hold up 

Elisha House, our staff, clients and 

volunteers in your daily prayers. 
 

1.  
Pray for safety as 
families/individuals 
are taking vacations 

2. 
pray for women 
who are dealing 
with past abortions 
 

3. 
Father of the 

fatherless and 
protector of widows is 

God in his holy 
habitation. 
Psalm 68:5 

4. 
Love is patient and 
kind; love does not 

envy or boast, it is not 
arrogant or rude. It 

does not insist on its 
own way, it is not 

irritable or resentful; 
1 Corinthians 13:4-5 

5. 
Pray for staff and 
community that 
have the Civic 
Holiday off work – 
for safety and a 
restful time off. 

6. 
Pray for the 
banquet planning, 
that details would 
fall together and 
there would be 
good interest from 
our supporting 
donors. 

7. 
Praise God for His 
grace and mercy. 
 

8. 
Pray for our 
pregnancy clients 
that are coming in 
for counselling that 
they will be 
receptive to hear 
the Good News of 
Jesus Christ. 

9. 
Pray for those who 
struggle with fear 
and anxiety. Pray 
that they would 
know God’s peace 
and provision for 
them. 
 

10. 
But the Helper, the 

Holy Spirit, whom the 
Father will send in my 

name, he will teach 
you all things and 

bring to your 
remembrance all that 

I have said to you. 
John 14:26 

11. 
 
Above all, keep loving 
one another earnestly, 

since love covers a 
multitude of sins. 

1 Peter 4:8 

12. 
Pray that church 
leaders would be 
excited about our 
ministry and would 
promote in 
churches for 
volunteers/donors. 

13. 
Pray for abortionists 
and staff that they 
will be convicted of 
their actions and 
find healing (pray 
specifically for local 
Doctor Cheema). 

14. 
Thank God for the 
grace He gives to 
say “no” to 
ungodliness and 
sinful desires. 
 

15. 
Pray that spouses 
facing marital 
difficulties would 
each make it their 
intentional aim to 
please God in their 
marriage. 

16. 
Praise God for 
clients who are 
seeking Him and 
living their lives for 
Him! 

17. 
 

You keep him in 
prefect peace whose 

mind is stayed on you, 
because he trusts in 

you. 
Isaiah 26:3 

18. 
 

Blessed are the 
peacemakers, for they 
shall be called sons of 

God. 
Matthew 5:9 

19. 
Pray that S will learn 
to trust, persevere, 
and do the hard 
things counselling 
requires. 

20. 
Pray for staff 
members who are 
facing various 
challenges 
personally and in 
our families. 

21. 
Please pray for PO 
Staff to have 
wisdom when in 
conversation with 
abortion minded 
clients. 

22. 
Pray that fathers 
would be actively 
involved in their 
children’s lives. 
 

23. 
Praise God for the 
opportunities we 
have to share the 
love of Christ. 

24. 
 

For I know that my 
Redeemer lives, and 

at the last he will 
stand upon the earth. 

Job 19:25 

25. 
Let us then with 

confidence draw near 
the throne of grace, 
that we may receive 
mercy and find grace 

to help in time of 
need. 

Hebrews 4:16 

26. 
Pray that kids and 
teens at home while 
parents are working 
will not waste their 
time but find 
meaningful and 
healthy pass times. 

27. 
Pray for our YPN 
clients that we 
would know how to 
engage them so 
they feel safe and 
loved here  
 

28. 
Pray for Pregnancy 
Team as they meet 
today to discuss 
youth group 
presentations. 

29. 
Pray for clients who 
are struggling with 
mental health 
issues. 

30. 
Pray for the leaders 
of our country. 

31. 
For I consider that the 

sufferings of this 
present time are not 

worth comparing with 
the glory that is to be 

revealed to us. 
Romans 8:18 

 


